
DIRECTOR, DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 

The Honorable Richard Burr 
United State Senate 
SR-217 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Burr, 

18 May 2011 

On behalf of the men and women of the Defense Intelligence Agency 
(DIA), I want to thank you for co-sponsoring Senate Resolution 86 (S. Res. 
86), honoring the Defense Intelligence Agency's 50111 anniversary. We are 
truly honored by your efforts and of your colleagues in the Senate in 
passing this resolution on May 12, 2011 . 

Leading up to the Agency's October 1st anniversary date, DIA will be 
hosting a series of events and forums to look back at our rich SO-year 
history of providing military intelligence to our nation's warfighters and 
policymakers. It is my sincere hope that you and your colleagues in the 
Senate will be able to join us at some of these events during the coming 
months. 

Thank you for your continued support to our armed forces and the 
Defense Intelligence Agency. I look forward to working with you in the 
112th Congress on the important national security issues facing our nation. 

Sincerely, 


